Kenai Peninsula Borough

Planning Department – Land Management Division

MEMORANDUM

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President

Members, KPB Assembly

THRU: Peter A. Micciche, Mayor

A. Walker Steinhage, Deputy Borough Attorney

Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director Robert Ruffner, Planning Director

Aaron Hughes, Land Management Officer

FROM: Jennifer Shields, Land Management Agent 15

DATE: September 3, 2024

RE: Amendment to Ordinance 2024-24 Authorizing Retention or Sale of Certain Real

Property Conveyed to the Kenai Peninsula Borough Through Tax Foreclosure

Proceedings (Mayor)

Ordinance 2024-24 will authorize those parcels shown on Exhibit A to be retained for a public purpose with a classification recommendation.

SECTION 10. That \$20.511.93 is available in the Land Trust Fund Account No. 250.21210.45110 to satisfy tax obligations pursuant to AS 29.45.290 for those parcels specifically being retained by KPB for a public purpose.

Your consideration is appreciated.